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Principal’s Message 

Welcome to the new school year!  The beginning of each year is always such an exciting time, not only for 
your child, but also for each teacher and administrator.  We want every child, family, and school worker to 
know that their well-being and safety is the utmost important priority that we have!  We have important 
safety procedures that I want to take this opportunity to share with you.  
 
 As always, Sheridan Hills Elementary has a single point of entry in the office where the front door 

remains locked at all times.  When entering our school for any meeting or event, it is mandatory 
that you present Picture ID EVERY time you enter the school.  

 All children are allowed on campus at 7:30 a.m.  No child should be dropped off prior to 7:30 a.m. 
as there is no supervision before that time.   

 During drop off in the morning, the only entrance for your child will be the main gate between the 
main building and the primary building.  The back gate located on the east side of the school will 
be locked at all times. 

 During pick up in the afternoon, all students will remain inside the school.  You must hang the blue 
car tag on your rear-view mirror with your child’s name and grade clearly marked.  We will call for 
your child and they will exit to your car.  If your child has siblings, the older child will go to the 
younger child’s class and they will be picked up together.  

 School fire drills and lockdown drills will continue monthly.  Whenever there is a lockdown drill, 
you will receive a parent link phone call to keep you informed. This is one reason why it is very 
important that we have your correct phone number on record in the front office.  If your phone 
numbers change during the school year, it is urgent that you update the office ASAP! 

 All staff and students are required to wear picture ID badges each day.  The student badges will 
remain at school with their teacher at the end of the day to prevent badges from getting lost. 

 
 
 

Mrs. Josetta Campbell, Principal 

Mark Your Calendars! 
 

Tuesday, August 13th : Back To School Meet & Greet, 8:30 a.m. 
Wednesday, August 14th : First Day of School for Students!  School begins at 8 a.m. and dismisses at 2 p.m. 
Tuesday, August 20th: School Pictures (come in uniform!) 
 



We are Happily Ever After, Let the Magic Begin! 
 

8:00 is Late! 
Entering the gate at 8:00 is late!  The 
instructional school day begins 
promptly at 8:00 a.m.  Your child will 
be marked tardy if they are not in their 
classroom by 8:00 a.m.  School opens 
at 7:30 a.m.  All students may eat a free 
breakfast. Please refer to the student 
agenda book for further information 
on student procedures. 

Parentlink 
Parent link offers informative calls 
and messages from Broward 
Schools and Sheridan Hills 
Elementary School.  If you are not 
receiving these messages, please 
contact the front office at (754) 
323-7300.  Be sure your contact 
information is up to date so that we 
can keep you in the loop! 

Don’t Forget! 
School starts on August 14th and 
this falls on a Wednesday!  Please 
make sure to mark your 
calendars.  The Meet and Greet 
will be held on Tuesday, August 
13th from 8:30 to 9:30 a.m.  You 
may meet your child’s teacher 
and visit the classroom during the 
Meet and Greet.  Feel free to drop 
off your child’s supplies during 
the Meet and Greet as well! 

Unified Dress Code 
SHE has a unified dress code for 
all students.  Students’ 
adherence to our dress code is 
important in helping us identify 
intruders on campus. For more 
information on approved colors 
and types of clothing, refer to 
your child’s agenda book.   On 
Fridays, students may wear a 
school spirit shirt or a college 
shirt with uniform bottoms.  
 
We will contact parents of 
students who are not adhering 
to our unified dress code.  We 
will ask parents to bring in 
appropriate uniform clothing for 
students. 
 
If your child has out grown his or 
her uniform clothing and you 
would like to donate them to 
our clinic, we would love to have 
them. Please bring washed and 
folded uniform clothing bagged 
to the front office. 

Arrival & Departure 
 
• Students participating in the 

Universal Free Breakfast 
program may arrive beginning at 
7:30 a.m. 

 
• Students who arrive to school 

after 8:00 a.m. must be escorted 
into the school and signed in by 
a parent. 

 
• A parent must sign out their 

child who requires an early 
dismissal before 1:30 p.m. 
(11:30 a.m. on Early Release 
Days) 

o Per School Board policy, 
all early dismissals must 
be completed more 
than 30 minutes prior to 
dismissal. 

Connect With Us!  
 
Sheridan Hills communicates via 
Social Media!  Please follow us 
on Facebook and Twitter for up 
to date information and to see 
all the latest and greatest from 
SHE!  Please bookmark our 
Website for up to date 
information. 
 
Facebook:  
Facebook.com/SheridanHillsE 
 
Twitter: 
@SheridanHillsE 
 
Website: 
SheridanHillsElementary.com 
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The School Board of Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure 
which results in discrimination on the basis of age, color, disability, gender identity, 
gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, 
religion, sex or sexual orientation. The School Board also provides equal access to 
the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Individuals who wish to file a 
discrimination and/or harassment complaint may call the Director, Equal 
Educational Opportunities/ADA Compliance Department & District’s Equity 
Coordinator/Title IX Coordinator at 754-321- 2150 or Teletype Machine (TTY) 754-
321-2158.Broward County Public Schools is an equal opportunity/equal access 
employer. 
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